
 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations    

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Water Plant Improvement project in fiscal year 2024. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Pasquotank County Government, located at: 

 

   206 E. Main Street 

Elizabeth City, North Carolina 27909 

 

The funding would be used for expansion of Pasquotank County's Reverse Osmosis Water Plant. 

This project is a good use of taxpayer funds because it would expand clean water production in 

Pasquotank County from 2 million gallons a day to 3 million gallons a day and contribute to the 

local economy through purchase of Reverse Osmosis Water produced by the county. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

Section 1452 of the Safe Drinking Water Act, 42 U.S.C. 300j-12. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Don Davis 
Member of Congress 


